Baldonnel School







Recylcing

Week of May 5th

Pink Panthers

Week of May 12th

Thunder Bolts

Week of May 19th

Wild Walruses

Week of May 26th

Pink Panthers

Week of June 2nd

Thunder Bolts

Week of June 9th

Wild Walruses

Week of June 16th

Pink Panthers

We would like to once again thank our PAC ... they just purchased brand new microwaves for all of our classrooms!



PAC Updates

The last PAC meeting of the year is scheduled for June 2nd at 7pm. There will be 1-2 new positions opening up for next year so please consider attending this meeting if you are interested in learning more about these positions. **Also, the next PAC lunch has been schedule for May 14th!**



Drama Productions (May 14th & 15th)

Show times: 7:00 pm. Tickets are \$10 each and the proceeds from this year's production will go towards the project (PBL) @ the Cushway's.



PBL @ the Cushway's

The project is now underway and things are off to fabulous start! We would like to thank all those who signed up to volunteer as well as Mrs. Cushway, Mrs. Cooper and Mrs. Martin for doing all the planning to make this possible for our students!



Kindergarten Registration

Kindergarten registrations are currently being accepted for the 2014-2015 year. If you have a child who will be five years old before December 31st, 2014, please drop by the school sometime soon and register for Kindergarten. Please bring their birth certificate and a utility bill of some sort to confirm your 911 address.

Athletics

Badminton

We would like to thank all of our badminton players for attending the practices all season. Thank you to Mrs.

Merrill as well for volunteering her time to coach the team!

Track & Field

We are not sure at this point in time if the district will be running the Track & Field Meet as there is a chance that this sport will not be happening this year ... stay tuned for more info.

Dates to Remember

May 9 - No School

May 14 - Baldonnel Speech Contest

May 14 & 15 – Drama Productions

May 15 – Grade 5/6 Spaghetti Café

May 19 - No School

May 21 – Inga Lake Trip (Grade 3/4 & 4/5)

May 22 - Duffle Bag Theatre @ Taylor School

May 22 - District Speech Contest

May 29 – DOIG Days

VARIANCE POLICY REMINDER

Children who attend Baldonnel School but live outside of our school catchment area must be granted a variance for three consecutive years in order to be considered a permanent student. A short letter reminding these families they are on variance will be sent out later this month.

Students entering their 2nd and 3rd year on variance DO NOT have to submit another variance form through their catchment area school.

BC School Fruit & Vegetable Nutritional Program Volunteer Needed for Next School Year

This program provides our students with the opportunity to sample fresh fruit or vegetables a couple of times each month. The volunteer time required is very minimal and involves coming to the school twice a month to get the food item organized and delivered to all of our classrooms. Mrs. Fuhr has filled this position for the past 5 years (Thank-You Nicole!) and she is more than willing to help get the new person set-up for next school year. Please contact the office if you are interested in helping with this!

Plans for Next School Year 2014-2015

Ple	ase d	letac	h and	l return	this	bottom	sectio	n to l	Mrs.	McL)ermot	t in	the	office	as s	oon	as	possible	٠.
-----	-------	-------	-------	----------	------	--------	--------	--------	------	-----	--------	------	-----	--------	------	-----	----	----------	----

Family Name:		
Please circle the appropriate spots:		
My child(ren)		
WILL be attending Baldonnel School next year.	YES	NO

If you are considering moving and you are unsure what school your child will be attending next year please keep us posted and let us know as soon as possible once things are confirmed.

Class Placement Requests

Every year we end up receiving a couple of parent requests regarding classroom placement for the following school year. All such requests need to be submitted in writing to Mr. James by May 31st. Please outline the educational reasons as to why you are making this request. There are many factors such as learning needs, class size and composition, to name a few, that need to be considered when we organize our classes for next year so granting parent requests can be difficult.